

Mr. Stefan Czaporowski Superintendent of Schools Superintendent of Schools 94 North Elm Street, Suite 201 Westfield, MA 01085 Telephone: (413) 572-6403 Fax (413) 572-6518

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

The purpose of this letter is to provide an overview of the health requirements for the State of Massachusetts.

In order to comply with state law, your child must be immunized against Diphtheria-Tetanus-Pertussis (DTP/DTaP), Measles, Mumps, Rubella, Polio, Hepatitis B, and Varicella (Chicken Pox) before entering school, unless exempted for medical reasons with a doctor's note or religious reasons. Proof of lead screening must be submitted and there is no exemption for this.

Please submit your son/daughter's physical form and proof of immunizations, completed by your family physician, to the school.

Thank you for your prompt attention to important matter.

Sincerely,

Stefan Czaporowski

Superintendent of Schools

Stefar Gymank:

SC/cm